
Please wash your

hands upon entering

this establishment. 

 

Thank you!

Dear Citizen: 

 

We kindly thank you for doing your part during the recent discovery of COVID-19. Now that

Kentucky has confirmed cases of the novel coronavirus, we ask that you diligently wash your

hands upon entering this establishment in order to help us contain the spread of this virus.

 

Buffalo Trace District Health Department

Prevent. Promote. Protect.

Buffalo Trace District Health Department does not and shall not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion (creed), gender, gender expression, age, national origin (ancestry), disability, marital status, sexual orientation, or military status, in any of its activities or

operations. These activities include, but are not limited to, hiring and firing of staff, selection of volunteers and vendors, and provision of services. We are committed to providing an inclusive and welcoming environment for all members of our staff, clients, volunteers,

subcontractors, vendors, and clients. Communicating the essential public health services and programs offered by BTDHD is crucial to helping the public gain a better understanding of the activities offered. Public health information should be timely, accurate, and

appropriately distributed to the intended target audience. BTDHD understands that a variety of communication methods may be needed to address the target audience intended to receive the message. The purpose of the communication, the age(s) of the target

audience, and other cultural and linguistic characteristics (e.g. level of literacy, socioeconomic status) must be considered when deciding on the best communication strategies for each public health message. The following communication methods as defined in the

Communication Plan are utilized to deliver public health messages to the targeted audience(s): new/media, electronic media, face-to-face communication, and communication materials. Date of Design: 3/9/2020. 


